
 
 

 
Weather advisory Cyclonic Storm ‘VAYU’ – Final Update  
 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2019-20/30       
                           

              

Date: 17th June 2019  

 

Dear Valuable ONE Customers, 

 
We have been given to understand that the weather condition in Mundra & Pipavav  
 
Port  is normal and all Port operations are back to normal.  All shipping movements  
 
have also been restored back to normal. 
 
 

Please feel free to contact us if you need any clarification on above.  

 

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd. 

 

 

 

Authorized Signatory 


